
 
 

 

 
September 18, 2022 
 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai 400 001 
Security Code: 500878 

 
 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is with reference to email from BSE Limited with Ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/SR/ 2022-2023/202 dated 
September 16, 2022 on the captioned subject. 

We would like to submit that we have always promptly intimated any events, information, etc. required to 
be disclosed under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and will continue to do so in future as and when any such 
event or information occurs in the Company. 

At this stage there is nothing further to disclose and we request you to kindly note the same. 

Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully,  
For CEAT Limited 
 
 
Vallari Gupte 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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